
 

Developing

08
SEP

7:28 UTC

Israel Alert: Suspected shooting attack
reported at Jerusalem’s Ramot Junction
during morning hours of September 8;
avoid all travel to area

Current Situation:
Emerging reports indicate that two gunmen opened fire at Jerusalem’s Ramot Junction on Yigal
Yadin Street during the morning hours (local time) of September 8.
According to Israel’s Magen David Adom Emergency service, approximately 15 people were
wounded.
Unconfirmed reports indicate that the perpetrators were neutralized.
Video footage depicts security personnel deployed at the scene.

Source: MDA 

Recommendations:

Those operating or residing in Israel during the morning hours of September 8 are advised
to avoid all travel to the Ramot Junction due to the reported shooting and ongoing
security operations.

                               page 1 / 2

https://x.com/mda_israel/status/1964952292626686311


Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               page 2 / 2

http://www.tcpdf.org

